lmmanuel Christian Reformed Church
August 7, 2016
WELCOME TO IMMANUEL!
We’re glad that you joined us today, and we pray that you will encounter God through prayer, worship, and his word.
Guest mailboxes are located after the alphabetical list of members.  Please pick up this information if you would like details on Immanuel’s ministries.  
This morning we welcome Rev John Witvliet as our guest pastor and Mrs Lois Vander Zee as guest organist.  The Postma family will give us an update on their recent mission trip to Nicaragua.
Offerings:  General Fund & Building Fund
This evening we welcome Rev Ken Havert as he leads us in worship.
Offering:  Unity Christian High School
NURSERY

Today: 

10:00AM
Mary Verkaik, Lisa & Emma Vis




Logan Kooienga

  5:30PM
The nursery room will be open but unstaffed.

Next Sunday:


10:00AM
Judi & Eli Van Dyke,




Cyndy & Cody Hoogeboom

  5:30PM
The nursery room will be open but unstaffed.
MEETINGS TODAY


6:30PM


E.T.
THIS WEEK

WEDNESDAY

AUGUST 10

6:30PM



Executive Committee

7:00PM



Full Council

7:30PM



Pastoral Elders & Deacons,






Administrative Committee

NEXT SUNDAY – AUGUST 14, 2016
10:00AM
The Miracle of Mercy - Part 1
The Five Marks of Mercy, Matthew 5:7

Profession of Faith - Katie Vander Ploeg

Guatemala Update

Offerings:  General Fund & Level 3 Tuition Assistance
5:30PM

Guest Pastor Robert Timmer
Offering:  Hudsonville Christian School
THE LAURELS OF HUDSONVILLE – 9:00AM
Elder Dave Doll
Boven, Broek, Butterworth families
PRAISE & THANKSGIVING

Congratulations to Hannah (Huisman) & Evan Geels as they were united in marriage on August 6!  May God bless their new life together.
Community Freedom Ministry

A ministry recipient writes,
“When I sought making a FIC (Freedom In Christ) appointment, I had hit the wall in my life.  I had no peace and no sense of hope.  Wherever I went I was tormented.  My husband told me he might be unemployed in a month.  My job had become unbearable and was beginning to affect my health but quitting was not an option.  Even my husband’s side job got cancelled.  Also, my oldest son was struggling with a classmate in school.  I felt guilt (over certain choices).  I was convinced God was punishing me!  Through prayers, devotionals and songs I began to see how much He loved me to the point of working to mold me more like Him.  During my freedom appointment I became aware of several of Satan’s lies, the biggest one that God is punishing me.  No He is not!  He paid my price at the Cross, He is carrying me through a trial to make me more like Him!  Now I surrender problems much quicker than before".

We praise God for several ministry recipients discovering their true identity in Christ and new found freedom from spiritual bondage this summer!  Please continue to join us in prayer.
Thank you for providing the birthday bags for our Kids Hope and Hand2Hand students.  It will be so fun to deliver them throughout the year and help the kids celebrate!
PRAYER REQUESTS

Please pray for complete healing for Gracile & Bob Boehm.
John Dykstra Sr will have surgery tomorrow at Holland Hospital to remove 2 kidney stones.  Pray for guidance for the doctors and a good recovery for John.
Continue to pray for healing and a complete recovery for Jim Krikke.
Marcia Gemmen - chemotherapy

Wes Kremers - chemotherapy

Joe Lems – severe back pain
Sharon Ondersma – M.S.

Lynne Rozema - chemotherapy

Pete Van Rijs – durable cancer remission
Brian Wigger – medication to shrink tumor

Military

Ethan Ritsema  DC3 - Navy, Japan
Lance Corporal Josh Ter Keurst – Marines

Captain Ron Thenn – Army
2nd Lieutenant Stephan Thenn – Marines
Private First Class Trevor Vedders - Marines
Missionary Partner - Rev Cal & Jamie Hofland





World Missions
The Laurels of Hudsonville Residents
YOUTH MINISTRIES
E.T. & Parents
Tonight from 6:30-8:30PM we have an awesome opportunity for your students to not only meet our new youth director, but have a blast while doing it!  The event will take place at 4970 Rosewood Lane, Hudsonville MI starting at around 6:30!
We are planning on having a time for snacks and fellowship, so please send your students with some food to share. 
Also, please send your students in clothes they can run around in and get messy (powder paint, soap, water, etc.).  Athletic shorts and a white/light colored t-shirt would be ideal!  Bring a towel just in case.  Get excited for some fun races and games!!
Any questions, need a ride or directions, contact Jenny or Amber.
FINANCIAL UPDATES

August Corners Offering - Love INC Back-to-School Ministry
July 31, 2016
General Fund
$9,014

Legacy Fund

     805

General Fund Year-to-Date

Received
       $47,129
Budget goal

  62,339
Over (Under)

 (15,211)
Budget received – 76%
Fiscal year – July 1, 2016 – June 30, 2017
To fulfill our General Fund budget, 

an average weekly offering of $12,468 is necessary.

Please tithe in faith and as your response to God’s blessings.

Contributions to Immanuel can be made in four ways:

· Weekly offerings during our worship service

· Online giving through PayPal

· Auto-giving through your bank
· Mailing a check to the church address
WEEKLY PRAYER GUIDE

August 7, 2016

SUNDAY

Remember in prayer and with a card this week our shut-ins:  

Lucy Mennega, Clara Timmer
MONDAY

Pray for God’s strength to be with the many persecuted Christians in Austria.

TUESDAY

Pray for God’s blessing and protection this week on our Director of Children & Youth Education, Lisa Vander Veen.
WEDNESDAY

Pray for Rev Cal & Jamie Hofland and their work with World Missions.
THURSDAY
Pray for these young adults and remember them with a note or card:

Kelli Nesky, Mackenna Nesky, Tristan Van Dyken
FRIDAY

Pray for God’s blessing on our Youth Ministries.

SATURDAY

Ask God to bless the civil and church leaders of our city and the residents of your street.

Denominational Prayer Line:  1-888-CRC-PRAY

REQUESTED ANNOUNCEMENTS

Tonight, Worship On the Waterfront 2016 welcomes 7eventh Time Down to the Grand Haven Waterfront Stadium from 7-8:30PM.  This group shares the gospel through songs that combine substantive lyrics, engaging melodies and infectious rock ‘n roll attitude.  There is no cost, nor any tickets needed to attend W.O.W.  Check out our web site at www.worshiponthewaterfront.org. Any questions?  Call: (616) 842-6600. 
This Saturday, August 13, Tim Zimmerman and The King’s Brass will be in concert at the Christian Reformed Conference Grounds in Grand Haven, MI.  The concert will begin at 7 pm in our new, air-conditioned Worship Center. No tickets are needed for our concert however a free will offering will be taken to defray the cost of our music ministry.  The dinner this evening will be our famous Chicken BBQ dinner!  It will be served in the Sunshine Room from 4:30-6:30 pm  For more information please visit our website -  www.crcg.org
Georgetown Harmony Homes Golf Outing

We are a non-profit organization that provides housing and community for adults experiencing developmental disabilities in our area.  Join us for a golf outing on Tuesday, August 19.  For more information about sponsoring or golfing, please go to:

georgetownharmonyhomes.org/event-registration/golf-outing.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Courtney Applebee (616-916-1518).

Love INC Opportunities

· Volunteers to Stuff the Bus
Searching for volunteers (high school or older) to assemble backpacks and back-to-school outfits for at-risk youth in our community. Join us August 12, 6-9 pm or August 13, 9 am-noon. This is a great opportunity for youth groups or small groups to give back to our community in a big way.
Email: lindap@loveinthenameofchrist.org or call 616.662.3300x114 

· Precious Metal Recycling Volunteers

Looking for an individuals to work with a great team, breaking down broken, donated electronics and sorting different types of metals.
Email: Volunteer@loveinthenameofchrist.org or call 616.662.3300x127
· Call Center Volunteers
Searching for compassionate listeners who are available for a morning or afternoon each week to serve in our Call Center, where people seeking support call for assistance. This is the front lines of our ministry, where you have the opportunity to communicate grace and acceptance to those seeking support. Please join us!
Email: Volunteer@loveinthenameofchrist.org or call 616.662.3300x127
Bible League International Volunteer Retreat
Her testimony will hold your attention and question your future. She faced near starvation, constant exhaustion, and frequent gun battles while being held hostage. Gracia Burnham will be our featured speaker at a retreat on September 8 at the Friendship Christian Reformed Church in Byron Center. Invite some friends, and send in your registrations today. Don’t forget, men are invited to join us for the day which will include an evening banquet and concert by Tribute Quartet. You can make an eternal difference in the lives of people in Africa by taking part in this retreat and contributing to the special offering. This unique event is designed to glorify God through great music and speakers, and to renew and uplift all who attend.

If you need a brochure or more information, call your Key Contact Martha Herweyer (662-2198).  The deadline for registering is tomorrow, August 8!  Don’t wait – register your group now!

Attention all Sportsmen:  The Calvinist Cadet Corps is hosting it’s second annual Sporting Clay Shoot to benefit the 2017 International Camporee in the Black Hills of South Dakota (specifically for the rifle and archery ranges). This benefit will also help offset the overall cost for Cadets to attend the camporee. The event will be held on Saturday, August 27 at the Blendon Pines Gun Club in Zeeland, Michigan. For more information, call the Corps office at 616-241-5616 ext 4, or check out the Cadet website under the “Events” tab. Everyone is welcome! Registration forms are available from your Cadet club’s head counselor, or you can register at our website: www.CalvinistCadets.org. Lunch will be served at noon. Join us for a fun filled day!

If you can’t make it out for the event, but still want to be involved, we are looking for people willing to sponsor stations or to make a pledge for a participating shooter. For more information on these giving opportunities, contact Kim at the Corps office at the number listed above.

Cottonwood Christian Learning Center has a part time employment opportunity for you.  If you have experience working with children and a passion to help them learn and grow we would like to have you join our team.  You must be 18 to apply and have a love for children.  Days are Wednesday, Thursday, and Friday afternoons from 1:15- 5:30 in a 2 year old classroom.  Contact Kim Mulder at 457-8123 ext 2 Monday through Thursday between 8:00-3:00.  
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